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Jennifer Cassel: 
 
Thank you, good morning and I appreciate the opportunity to comment.  I just wanted to 
comment very briefly on the, I believe it’s 2020-19 Rulemaking, concerning Coal Ash 
Impoundments in the State of Illinois. 
 
And I just wanted to say we’re really happy that the Board is promptly taking this up.  It’s a 
really important rulemaking that’s of concern to many members of the public, many residents, 
many communities throughout Illinois and we hope that, notwithstanding the pandemic, that the 
Board will make sure to try to make public participation as robust and meaningful as possible 
throughout this process.  Thank you so much. 
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